DO YOU HAVE SOMETHING SWEET
FOR YOUR SPECIAL SOMEONE?
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Visit https://tvdsb.schoolcashonline.com
to order by February 4

Pick up at the school on
Extra smoothies available at the school on
February 13 & 14. Limited quantities available.

Brought to you by the Stoneybrook Parent & School Council
Fundraising dollars earned will go towards new
technology school-wide.




